
 
 
At a legal meeting of the qualified voters of the Town of Sudbury,  
 
held September 4, 2014 the following business was transacted under  
 
Article 2 – RESOLUTION (Non-binding):  RAIL TRAIL FROM 

WAYLAND TOWN LINE TO HUDSON TOWN LINE 
 
 
MODERATOR DECLARED: PASSED OVERWHELMINGLY  
 
To advise the Board of Selectmen to create a recreational rail trail more or less in 
the rail right-of-way known as the Mass Central Rail Trail (MCRT). 
 

 
 

A true copy, Attest: 

 
Rosemary B. Harvell 
Town Clerk  
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